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15th September 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

AUTUMN DISCO 
 

We are having an Autumn Disco in school.  
 

KS1 Children (R-Y2): Monday 20th October 9:30am – 11:30am 
 
KS2 Children (Y3-Y6): Monday 20th October 1:30pm – 3:20pm  
 
Children can come to school in fancy dress clothes or non-uniform on the day.  

 
The cost of the disco will be £2.50 per child and will include a hot dog, drink and 
a biscuit.  
 
Please pay via your ParentPay account by Monday 13th October. 
 
We look forward to a fun-filled afternoon.  

  
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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